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I travel from Maroubra to the Cityby bus every day for work and my children travel by bus 
from Maroubra to school in Waverley. The new bus timetable is not satisfactory. Maroubra 
Beach is very early on the bus route yet the bus to Bondi Junction is often full (during peak 
times) by the time it gets to my stop. It drives straight past my children as it is too full to 
take more passengers. The buses to the city are also over full. It is impossible to distance 
from other passengers as the bus is overflowing. We need more buses. 


